
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 2, 2024 
 

Attorney General Hilgers Warns Parents of Social Media Harms 
  

Attorney General Hilgers is warning parents about the harms social media 
platforms can cause to children and youth. His office is 
pointing parents to resources as they strive to help their children navigate the 
challenges of digital technology.  
 

“Social media platforms know that the longer kids engage with their 
platforms, the more profitable they will be. Algorithms and notifications 
psychologically manipulate young users into a state of addiction to their 
platforms and never-ending feeds,” stated Attorney General Mike Hilgers. 

In May of 2023 the U.S. Surgeon General issued a New Advisory About 
Effects Social Media Use Has on Youth Mental Health. Today, United States 
Surgeon General Dr. Vivek Murthy is in Lincoln for a special Community 
Conversation on the topic of social media and its impact on youth mental 
health. 

“Our office is watchful for pitfalls that have arrived with this digital 
landscape. We have not hesitated to investigate and, when appropriate, file 
lawsuits to protect youth from the physical and mental health harms to 
children and teens fueled by the expansion and invasiveness of social media 
platforms,” stated Attorney General Hilgers. 

Consider these resources to help you navigate appropriate social media use 
with your child: 

• Protecting Your Child’s Privacy Online (Net Cetera) 
• Reporting Sextortion 
• Cyberbullying 
• Family Discussion Guide 
• AGO short videos about online safety for middle school and high 

school students 
 

The Attorney General’s Office is asking parents to share concerns they might 
have for the negative effects to their children. Those concerns can be shared 
by visiting ProtectTheGoodLife.Nebraska.gov and clicking on the banner to 
complete a complaint form. 

  
### 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XhS_RdchnIw
https://www.hhs.gov/about/news/2023/05/23/surgeon-general-issues-new-advisory-about-effects-social-media-use-has-youth-mental-health.html
https://www.hhs.gov/about/news/2023/05/23/surgeon-general-issues-new-advisory-about-effects-social-media-use-has-youth-mental-health.html
https://www.lincoln.ne.gov/News/2024/3/28a
https://consumer.ftc.gov/articles/protecting-your-childs-privacy-online#whatis
https://consumer.ftc.gov/sites/default/files/articles/pdf/netcetera_2018.pdf
https://www.fbi.gov/how-we-can-help-you/scams-and-safety/common-scams-and-crimes/sextortion#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20ready%2C%20reach,get%20the%20support%20you%20need.
https://www.stopbullying.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fF1gse4x25Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2YH4T6G-yfE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2YH4T6G-yfE
https://protectthegoodlife.nebraska.gov/
https://www.nebraska.gov/apps-ago-complaints/?preSelect=CP_COMPLAINT


 
Video available here 
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